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FERRIS HILLS & CLARK MEADOWS
Independent and Enriched Senior Living
One Ferris Hills, Canandaigua, NY 14424

Thursday and Friday, Nov. 14 & 15

AARP Driver Safety Program 
Tune up your skills and get an insurance 
discount by taking this course ($20 for AARP 
members and $25 for non-members). Class size 
is limited and a check payable to AARP is due at 
registration. Participants must attend both days, 
from 1-4 p.m. To register, call Michele at Ferris 
Hills, at (585) 393-0410.

Monday, Nov. 18

A Performance by Mitzie Collins  
and Boel Gidholm 
Join us in Rayburn Hall at 3 p.m. for music 
by Eastman School of Music faculty members 
Mitzie Collins on the hammered dulcimer and 
Boel Gidholm on the baroque violin. Collins is 
a recording artist who specializes in Celtic and 
traditional American folk music, while Gidholm
co-directs Publick Musick, presenting period-
instrument concerts in the greater Rochester 
area. Both have performed all over the world.

To see other events, visit www.FerrisHills.com



When Anne Endler and her late husband first moved 
to Ferris Hills at West Lake 14 years ago, they loved 
to walk the scenic trails on the 57-acre grounds every 
chance they got.
These days, she still enjoys taking in the beautiful 
views, but problems with her legs make it harder to get 
around. So when she heard Ferris Hills was looking 
into the possibility of purchasing a multi-passenger 
golf cart shuttle, she wanted to help fund it.
“I just felt it was time to do something for Ferris Hills,” she 
said. “They’ve always done so much for me.”
The shuttle arrived in September, and Endler joined other 
residents in hopping on for a tour of the grounds.
“It’s quiet and it’s a beautiful ride,” she said. “On a beautiful 
day, it will be absolutely wonderful.” 
Already, the shuttle is getting plenty of use. For example, it 
came in handy for the recent Pumpkin Walk, when jack-
o-lanterns lined the trail in the courtyard shared by Ferris 
Hills and the adjacent, enriched living community of Clark 
Meadows.

Knowing there are other residents who may not always have 
the strength or energy to fully enjoy the campus – especially  
at Clark Meadows – Endler said she thinks the shuttle is a 
nice addition. 
Ferris Hills Executive Director Aimee Ward agreed.
“There are so many things to do at Ferris Hills and Clark 
Meadows, and the generous funding from Anne and other 
residents will help us make sure all of the options are available 
to everyone,” she said. “It’s yet another enhancement to what 
we’re able to offer here, and we’re thrilled to have it.”
To schedule a tour of both Ferris Hills and Clark 
Meadows, call (585) 393-0410.

Riding in Style,  
Thanks to  
Grateful Residents 
 

Recent Events at


